————— Original Message-----

From: Michael Skwarok [mailto:MSKWAROK@CHARTER.NET]

Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 7:49 PM

To: Cnare, Lauren

Cc: Johnson, 3Jill; Martin, Al; Murphy, Brad; Soglin, Paul
Subject: Grandview Commons Town Center Development

Greetings,

I'm a resident of the Grandview Commons neighborhood and I wish to convey my
support for the development of a grocery store at the location commonly referred
to as the Town Center.

While I would prefer the original, smaller design I feel the new proposal offers
the best chance of moving the development of the Town Center to eventual
completion.

Respectfully,
Michael Skwarok

5914 Gemini Dr.
Madison, WI 53718



